Scholarship Info 2021
As of January 18, scholarship applications can be downloaded off the Lodge website, Bordentownelks.org, or through the guidance offices of the local high schools. Deadline for submission is April 14. Applications can be submitted by mail to the Lodge or emailed to  adilemme@comcast.net. For information email Tony DiLemme, adilemme@comcast.net or call 609-280-1320. Once the Lodge reopens, applications will be available for pick up or drop off.
The objective of the scholarship committee is to reward graduating seniors of the Bordentown, Florence and Northern Burlington school districts and/or graduating seniors who are either children or grandchildren of current BPOE Lodge 2085 members. First year college students who are children or grandchildren of a Bordentown Elks member and who have not previously received a scholarship from the Lodge may also apply. The goal is to recognize and subsidize students wishing to continue their education either scholastically or vocationally. Criteria to qualify for this scholarship are excellence in academics and/or involvement with community service in and outside of the Bordentown Lodge.

 

